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Superintendent Evaluation 2023
The board completed Superintendent Patricia Robinson’s evaluation
at the December 11, 2023, Board of Education meeting. Ms.
Robinson continues to provide a high-level of communication,
ensuring the board is informed and operations are effective. She
continues to be visible throughout the school buildings and the
community.

Ms. Robinson’s proactive approach to developing meaningful
relationships and providing the space for collaboration remains an
asset to the district. There has been appropriate focus on ensuring a
positive culture for both educators and students alike. Ms. Robinson

strives to understand the community desires and balance the needs of the district as plans are
formulated for long-term facility needs.

The board is pleased to have Patricia as the Superintendent and looks forward to continued
success in 2024.


